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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 

Upcoming dates 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Hello and welcome back! The children have had a fantastic first day at school exploring the classroom and 
getting to know us all. The children settled very quickly and were keen to get stuck into the activities on offer,  
such as, painting, trikes, colouring, dinosaurs and cars. 
 
 Over the coming weeks we will begin our new topic ‘All about me’, learning about why we are all special and 
unique. We will also embark on our phonics programme, called ‘Little Wandle.’ 
 
On PE days, children are invited to come into school wearing their Bearwood PE kit.  PE days in Oak Class are 
on Thursday and Friday. This will commence from the week beginning 18th September.  
 
It has been brilliant getting to see so many parents and carers at the ‘Meet and Greet’ sessions this week and 
as always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask! 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Sally Ladyman 
Oak 2 Class 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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